
 
 
 

Addendum 3 
Invitation to Bid 15102 

Construction - Electrical Distribution Upgrade 
On behalf of The City of Egegik 

 
February 12, 2015 
 
Submission of Bids – no change. Bidders shall submit sealed bids in single (1) copy. All Bids including any 
modifications or withdrawals shall be received prior to the bid opening; bids will be publically opened at 
Authority’s Office on February 24, 2015 at 2:30 p.m. Alaska time, Willow Conference Room. 
 

Addendum 3 is issued to answer the following questions: 

 
1. Question: “Who is responsible for purchasing and shipping any required project materials 

identified during construction that were not included in the original contractor material take off?” 
 
Answer: Specification Section 16020 is revised to add the following new paragraph:  
1.04 E. “Any additional materials identified during construction that were not included in the 
original Contractor-provided material take off will be paid for by the City at the vendor’s FOB 
point.  The Contractor will be responsible for all freight charges and/or expediting fees required 
for delivery of these materials to the job site.” 

 
2. Question: “Are the pre-purchased power poles and crossarms currently on site in Egegik pre-

drilled?” 
 
Answer: The pre-purchased power poles and crossarms that are already at the job site in 
Egegik are not pre-drilled.  Due to the labor cost for drilling the cross arms and the quality 
advantage of pressure treatment after drilling, the City will immediately order 75 each new 
standard pre-drilled 8’ crossarms.  These are currently in stock in Anchorage and will be held for 
barge shipment with the remaining materials on May 7, 2015.  All pre-purchased power poles 
and 10’ cross arms will be provided undrilled. 

 
3. Question: “Can the responsibility of performing the on-site inventory and complete project 

material takeoff be removed from the Contractor scope of work and delegated to the City?” 
 
Answer: The responsibility of performing the on-site inventory and complete project material 
take off will remain in the Contractor scope of work.  However the contractor can subcontract 
this portion of the scope of work to another company more experienced in this work if desired. 
 

4. Please acknowledge this addendum on the bid schedule. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this project. 
Very truly yours, 

AltheaSClapp 
Althea S. Clapp, Senior Contracting Officer                                                                             Page 1 of 1 
aclapp@aidea.org 


